
Your La Paloma Academy student has 

been selected as a Star Student for 

classroom achievements this week!

LPALakeside.org

A C A D E M Y

LAKESIDE CAMPUS



Dear Parent/Guardian,
We are very excited to let you know your child did an 
extraordinary job in the classroom this week! 
I chose
as the Star Student of the Week because:

We are very proud of your child’s efforts and 
hope you are, too! Keep up the excellent work! 
All the best,

La Paloma Academy 
Lakeside Campus
8140 E. Golf Links Rd.
Tucson, AZ 85730


